
COVID-19 Testing and Best Practices 
We want to share some important best practices in regards to keeping the school community safe. As the 
spread of Covid increases in the community, it is possible that members of our community may become 
infected. If a parent or household member tests positive for Covid-19, we would like to strongly 
encourage you to have children that are attending school tested immediately. Often, healthcare providers 
may not recommend or instruct parents to have their children tested. This is because the family will be 
required to quarantine regardless of the test results. While testing your child may not result in a 
different outcome as it relates to quarantining protocols, it may significantly alter the way the school 
responds to the potential exposure due to the way the health department defines an exposure. 

Students who are exposed to a household member who has received a positive test are considered 
contacts; therefore, they need to quarantine for fourteen days. Students who have come into contact with 
that student are considered contacts of a contact and are not required to take any special precautions. 
While these are the department of health guidelines, it is very possible that a student in a household with 
a confirmed positive case may have also contracted the virus and exposed his/her fellow classmates and 
teachers within the cohort. By testing the child who has been in contact with a positive household 
member, we can rule out an exposure to the cohort with a negative result or protect the cohort members 
and the school community at large by quarantining the cohort that has been potentially exposed. 
Therefore, we would like to strongly urge families to test their children when they have become a contact 
to a household member who has a confirmed positive test result.  

We will be requiring children who are quarantining due to a household members positive test result to 
receive a negative diagnostic Covid test before returning to school.  

Students who miss school need to notify the office and provide an explanation for the absence. Students 
who miss school due to illness will be required to receive a doctor's clearance to return to school or a 
negative diagnostic test as outlined in the Decision Pathways information which can be found on our 
website under Covid Protocols.  

The most important thing we can all do is be sure that we stay home whenever we are feeling unwell. 
Students should never come to school sick.  

By carefully observing all the necessary protocols, we can keep our community as safe as possible. 

 


